
From: malcolm.burns@sse.com [mailto:malcolm.burns@sse.com]  

Sent: 11 August 2010 16:14 
To: Chris Chow 

Subject: Collective Licence Modification - electricity distribution charging boundary  

 
Chris,  
 
SSE is supportive of the Authority's proposals to modify the standard licence conditions of the 
electricity distribution licence to apply a new rule for determining the distribution charging boundary. 
 We do not therefore intend to raise a statutory objection to the collective licence modification 
proposal ref 92/10.  
 
Regards,  
 
Malcolm J. Burns 
Regulation Department 
 
SSE | Inveralmond House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3AQ, UK 

 


